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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the Organization of American States and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group on the Review of OAS Programs, is pleased to advise that the topics that were to have been considered at the meeting scheduled for September 27, 2011 and were included in the order of business published as document CAAP/GT/RVPP-116/11, will be considered at the next meeting of this Working Group, which will take place at 2:30 p.m. on Thursday, October 13, 2011, in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero room.  
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